
 

Friday 7th February 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

For homework this week, we would like the children to practise writing keywords in 
their homework book.  Below is a list of words that we would like the children to 
practise.  Your child will need to write each word with a pencil.  Please encourage your 
child to form each letter cursively. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 

 

Practise words 

in my 
on she
at he
it and
 

Challenge word 

they 


